
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RFP FCARC 00159 AUDITING SERVICES  

NOTIFICATION 3/20/2020 

 

 

 

The proposals remain due on: 

March 24, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. PST. 

Due to the Executive Order N-33-20 by the 

State of California pertaining to the  COVID-

19 Virus, the Proposals  for the RFP can be 

submitted electronically rather than 

supplying the four (4) 3-ring binders.  Please 

submit your bids to: mcweisen@rivco.org  by 

1:30pm on March 24, 2020.  
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